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D1803
2pc Slitted 

Halter Gown

Romantic and Sensual, 
this halter gown fill its 
purpose with elegant 
cropped-corset style 

top, strap details and 
sexy slitted sheer 

panels for sensual rear 
view. Includes thong.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Midnight Blue
Pearl           

One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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D1803
2pc Slitted 
Halter Gown

Romantic and Sensual, 
this halter gown fill its 
purpose with elegant 
cropped-corset style 
top, strap details and 
sexy slitted sheer 
panels for sensual rear 
view. Includes thong.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Midnight Blue
Pearl
           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.

L1818
4pc Plunge Bustier 
& Garter Mini Skirt

Delicate lace in a mini 
halter bustier shape 

with a plunge neckline, 
criss cross straps 

and diamanté details.
Matching cheeky 
garter mini skirt . 

Includes thong.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Sweet Pink    
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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L1806
2pc Plunge Lace 
Top & Panty

Guipure lace makes it 
impossible to ignore 
this plunging neckline 
cropped top accented 
with a crossed back 
velour strap and 
bow. Matching thong 
mix sheer and lace 
accented with a heart 
diamanté charm.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Sweet Pink           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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3pc Garter Lacy 
Slip With Side 

Cutouts

This sensual garter 
slip is simply hot from 

every angle. Featuring 
a romantic lace, criss 
cross detail, plunging 
neckline and keyhole 

details on the side with 
a deep back opening. 

Removable garter 
straps. Includes thong 

and lace garters.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Lavender
Pearl           

One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.

D1807

7



D1807
3pc Garter Lacy 
Slip With Side 
Cutouts

This sensual garter 
slip is simply hot from 
every angle. Featuring 
a romantic lace, criss-
cross detail, plunging 
neckline and keyhole 
details on the side with 
a deep back opening. 
Removable garter 
straps. Includes thong 
and lace garters.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Lavender
Pearl           
           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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D1802
1pc Cheeky 

Strappy Night 
Dress 

This one piece 
jacquard lace night 
dress will inspire a 

fresh sensuality with 
dramatic cut outs in 
the front a plunging 

neckline and strappy 
cut outs in the back for 

a cheeky rear view.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Mellow
Bluejay           

One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.

9



D1802
1pc Cheeky 
Strappy Night 
Dress 

This one piece 
jacquard lace dress 
will inspire a fresh 
sensuality with 
dramatic cut outs in 
the front a plunging 
neckline and strappy 
cut outs in the back for 
a cheeky rear view.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Mellow
Bluejay           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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B1721D1811
2pc Halter Lace 

Top & Boyfriend 
Shorts

Playfully sexy this 
halter top gets flirty 

with guipure lace, 
sheer cutout panels, 

criss cross straps 
and bows. Boyfriend  
lacy shorts with open 

scrappy sides to 
show curves.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Raspberry
Snow           

One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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B1721D1811
2pc Halter Lace 
Top & Boyfriend 
Shorts

Playfully sexy this 
halter top gets flirty 
with guipure lace, 
sheer cutout panels, 
criss cross straps 
and bows. Boyfriend  
lacy shorts with open 
scrappy sides to 
show curves.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Raspberry
Snow           
           One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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B1801
1pc Strappy Open 

Cups Teddy  

Irresistible mix of sheer 
and lace, cut outs and 
straps, this one piece 
teddy with open cups, 

cut out back, and 
hiphugger lacy bottom 

will surely turn the 
night sexy and special.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Black
White

Shocking Pink           

One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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B1801
1pc Strappy Open 
Cups Teddy  

Irresistible mix of sheer 
and lace, cut outs and 
straps, this one piece 
teddy with open cups, 
cut out back, and 
hiphugger lacy bottom 
will surely turn the 
night sexy and special.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Black
White
Shocking Pink           
           One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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B1801
1pc Strappy Open 

Cups Teddy  

Irresistible mix of sheer 
and lace, cut outs and 
straps, this one piece 
teddy with open cups, 

cut out back, and 
hiphugger lacy bottom 

will surely turn the 
night sexy and special.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Black
White

Shocking Pink           
           One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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D1810
3pc Robe and 
Lingerie Set

The perfect 
combination: a sweet 
sheer robe kissed with 
lace trim accented by 
contrast ribbon and 
lace sleeves overlays 
a wild at heart lace bra 
and matching thong. 
Heart charm and 
contrast bow adds the 
perfect sexy details.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

White           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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D1752
2pc Lace Mini 
Strappy Slip & 

Thong

Made for the 
naughtiest nights, this 

sexy mini slip is cut 
with a diagonal hem 

with one side sensually 
strapping around the 

leg.  Plunging neckline 
and seductive cut out 

back view. Includes 
lace thong.

NEW COLOR

Available Colors

Black
Vermillion

Pearl           
           One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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X1819
2pc High Waist 
Strappy Thong 
and Pasties

Hotter than hot, this 
high waisted panty 
made of straps with a 
kiss of lace , all you 
see is curves. 
Includes pasties.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Black           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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X1815
2pc Tank Top 

Teddy With Lace 
Cheekini

A lace tank top 
caught in a web of 

intrigue. Lacy in the 
back while ultra sexy 

straps in the front 
meets a flirty cheekini 
bottom accented with 
silver ribbon. Pasties 

Included.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Black
           

           One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 

G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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X1816

3pc Cut-Out 
Cups-Out Chantilly 
Dress

Those hourglass 
curves will take sexy 
to another level on 
a ultra sexy chantilly 
lace halter dress with 
key strappy cutout 
and daring cups-out. 
Includes panty and 
pasties.

NEW ARRIVAL

Available Colors

Black           
One Size 

All images are 
intellectual property of 
G World Intimates brand.  
All rights reserved.
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All images are intellectual property of G World Intimates brand.  All rights reserved.




